Debra Thompson

From:

Gwynne Samuelson < gwynne.samuelson@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Friday, July 24, 2020 3:54 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Temporary emergency order

The language in this temporary emergency order is similar if not the same as the one you voted to postpone until September 21st. I am still against it and am extremely uncomfortable with your urgency to get this passed. Today's "special" meeting seems sneaky and suspicious, especially because it was not made public until the last minute.

Please listen to the members in our community before moving ahead with this. Our voices deserve to be heard and represented fairly.

Sincerely,

Gwynne Samuelson-Jones

Sent from my iPhone